
In 2024, New York's State Parks and Historic Sites will celebrate our Centennial,

commemorating the 100th anniversary of the founding of our parks and sites system.

This system was built for you, and continues to serve as an

acknowledgment that public access to open space and recreational

assets is a right, and not a privilege, afforded to all New Yorkers.

hundreds of exciting community celebrations,

performances, and special events;

a Centennial Challenge engaging visitors to try a

variety of new activities throughout our parks and

historic sites;

a new a line of Centennial-themed New York State

Parks merch from the parks store; 

our “Share Your Story” campaign, encouraging the

public to submit and share stories, photographs, and

videos to celebrate memories made during the last

century at our properties;

upcoming discounts for visitors, plus giveaways!

What to expect in 2024 at our 360,000 acres of beaches,

campgrounds, trails, golf courses, and so much more?

TALK TO US ABOUT OUR HISTORY AND HOW WE ARE...
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